
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have our photographer in school on Wednesday 20th October from 8:30am to 2pm. 

Your child’s key worker will support your child to have their photograph taken during their normal nursery session. 

There is an opportunity to book family photographs between 8:30am and 9:30am, these will need to be pre-booked 

at the nursery office to ensure we remain COVID safe in school.  

Please do not take children out of primary or secondary education, it’s important that children go to school as 

normal to ensure their education is not interrupted.  

If your child does not access nursery provision on this day you are able to pre-book a slot to come along and have 

your photograph taken. 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Janine Maidment 

Senior Nursery Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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